
T H E  S U N  T I M E S

We are so excited to welcome to our

Orthodontics team, Dr. Minh-Phuong Le!

Doctor "Lana Le" starts with our Potomac

Pediatric Dentistry and Family Orthodontics

team July 6th! 

Dr. Zahra is passing on the ball to her as

she moves on to her next big endeavor! We

are sad to see Dr. Z go, however extremely

happy for her newest career goal and

cannot wait to see where she goes. She

will always be a part of our PPDAFO family!

Dr. Lana Le come to us with an impressive

background! She has a specialty training in

Orthodontics from St. Barnabas Hospital in

NYC. She's volunteered at local and

international levels in nature conservation

and medical/dental trips. In her free time,

she enjoys yoga, practicing mindfulness

and hiking!
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As we work on our transition process, we

will have Dr. Chang assisting throughout

the month of July, and Dr. Zahra on select

Wednesdays in August!

We are also adding on an extra

Orthodontic treatment day to our work

week! Starting in July, we will now be open

for Orthodontic services and consults

every Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday!

As we continue working with our patients

to provide outstanding orthodontic results,

we wanted to thank our community of

parents who are continuously supporting

us through our change and period of

growth!

Learn more about Dr. Lana on our website:

https://ppdsmile.com/our-doctors/

T H E  O F F I C I A L  N E W S L E T T E R  F O R  P O T O M A C  P E D I A T R I C

D E N T I S T R Y  &  F A M I L Y  O R T H O D O N T I C S

Introducing Dr. Lana Le

C O N T E N T

Accepting new patients!

Thank you - July 2021

Dr. Chang



As we flow through the summer months, we

are getting ready include another

Orthodontic day to our schedule! We are

currently accepting new pediatric patients

starting at age 1, and initial orthodontic

consults starting at age 7 and up! Don't

forget, we also see adults for orthodontic

treatment! Give our office a call today at

(703) 221-4040 and schedule your new

patient appointments! We are always happy

to accept your referrals from family and

friends who are in need of our services! We

look forward to meeting you!

Accepting new patients

From everyone here at PPDAFO, we thank you for

the amazing turn out we had for our Taste of

Woodbridge Event on 6/12/21! So many of you

came out to show us some love and we appreciate

all your support! Thanks to you, we had such a

successful time! We met so many new faces and are

excited to continue growing in our community

alongside with all of you!

Thank you!

July 2021 Vol. 1

Happy 4th of July!
Wishing everyone in our community a happy and

healthy holiday ahead! We will be closed on 7/5/21

(Monday) for the 4th of July Observance. We will

resume normal operating hours on Tuesday 7/6/21!

Stay safe and enjoy the long holiday weekend!


